
 

  

 
 
 
 
 
May 28, 2024 
 
 
To:  Metropolitan Policy Committee  

From:  Rachel Dorfman, Associate Planner, LCOG  

Subject: MPC 6.b: ODOT 2023 Bridge Condition Report  
 
 
Action Recommended:  Information Only 
 
ODOT 2023 Bridge Condition Report Background: 
At the April 2024 MPC meeting, MPC members expressed an interest in hearing 
about seismic resilience on ODOT-maintained bridges in the MPO area. At the June 
MPC meeting, Bert Hartman, Bridge Program and Standards Manager, will present 
high level findings from the 2023 Bridge Condition Report and the status of the 
Seismic Program in the Central Lane region. 
 
ODOT’s Bridge Condition Reports summarize bridge condition ratings on state 
highways and performance measures based on National Bridge Inventory and ODOT 
data submitted annually to the Federal Highway Administration. Mr. Hartman will 
provide an update to seismic projects on OR-58 and also an approach to addressing 
seismic resiliency on the I-5 corridor from Eugene northward. 
 
 
Attachments:  

1. 2023 Bridge Condition Report 
2. Central Lane MPO June 2024 Presentation Slides 

 
 
 
 

https://www.oregon.gov/odot/Bridge/Documents/2023BCR.pdf

